
    THE MILLENNIUM SCHOOL, BATHINDA     

Ref. No. TMS / B 24 – 25 / INFO 043                                                              Date: 22nd Aug 2024 

Dear Parent / Guardians, 

It is to inform you that due to clash with Punjab School Zonal Games, the Fun trip to PUN FUN                      

for students of classes IV to VI has been rescheduled to 28th August 2024 i.e. Wednesday. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

Warm Regards, 

 
 
Ms. Neha Sehgal 
Principal,  
The Millennium School, Bathinda 

  


